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I am writing this letter to you to tell you how much you are missed. As your class teacher I am thinking of you every day. I hope that you are all well and safe. I can reasure you that this difficult time will be over soon and and you will see your teachers and friends shortly. I appreciate all your hard work completed on the Purple Mash scheme. I keep checking every day and it makes me happy to see that some of you are working really hard. Please keep up all the good work RG. I would also like to encourage you to send us pictures of your activities at home. I would love to see pictures of your activities at home. It could be pictures of you reading books, drawing your favourite picture, or helping your parents in the kitchen. Please send your picture via email to the school, I will be happy to see your fun activities. 
 
Kind Regards 
Ms Godla






